
  
   

 

16 October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 9 – Watching Schindler’s List – Nov/Dec 2019 

Your son will be exploring the subject of how members of the Jewish faith responded to 
the issues raised by the Holocaust in Religious Studies this term. As part of this course I 
would like to show some carefully chosen extracts from Schindler’s List, which is a 
certificate 15. If you are concerned about this please contact me at school as soon as 
possible.  

If you do not want your son to view these extracts please let Mrs Singleton know via email 
bjs@bws.wilts.sch.uk by Friday 25 October and she will ensure your son’s teacher is clear 
about your wishes.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs B Kaur-Shahi 
Head of RS 
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